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In Loving Memory of Gregg 

Smith 
 

 

 

Dear Family, 

 

Our beloved brother, Gregg Smith, has passed away on 

September 1st after a long battle with cancer. He was 

72 years old. He is survived by his wife, Claudelina, and 

children: Michael and Cassandra, and their family 

members.  

 

Many of our LA members remember Gregg and Claudelina's family. They lived in 

the greater LA area for many years and were active in the church and its ministries 

such as WFWP, UPF. supporting in various areas of our local movement. Gregg was 

a wonderful musician. Although they moved to Las Vegas years ago, they are still 

missed and always loved by us as one family under God.  

 

We invite you to celebrate his life in a beautiful Seonghwa Ceremony here at Los 

Angeles Family Church on Saturday, September 7. Please share this news with your 

friends and family.  

 

Seonghwa Ceremony for Gregg Smith 

• Date: Saturday, September 7, 2024 

• Time: 3:00 pm 

• Venue: Los Angeles Family Church 

• Address: 2301 Findlay Ave., Monterey Park, CA 91754 

• Recommended Attire: Men- White shirt and tie, dark suit; Women - 

White or ivory or pastel colored dress or suit 

• Florist nearby: CPS Flowers, 2180 S Garfield Ave · (626) 574-5677  

• For more florist nearby, you may google search with our church 

address 

 

More details about his life story and Seonghwa information will be posted on the 

national website soon.  

 

 

 

 

  

Los Angeles Family Church 

Address: 2301 Findlay Ave., Monterey Park, CA 91754 

 

Sunday Service at 9:00 am  

Live stream on www,facebook,com/LAfamilychurch/  

www,youtube,com/@ losangelesfamilychurchpro/streams 

Donate  
 

 

  
  

 


